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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

8th February 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
Welcome back to an exciting school year! A 
huge welcome to our new families. It is lovely to 
have you join our Bayview whanau. 
We have an exciting year ahead with a packed 
curriculum sprinkled with the magic of extra 
events and activities. 
I would like to thank all of you for ensuring your 
children have the correct stationery, uniform and 
school hat to start the year with. This makes it so 
much easier for the teachers and means your 
child has a positive start to their academic year.  
I would like to thank all of the parents who have 
volunteered for things such as patrols duty and 
walking school bus. Without your support we 
would not have such an amazing school. Thank 
you so much for giving up your time and energy 
for our students! 
This year we have some construction happening 
around the school. Some of this may cause a 
slight disruption to the school but nothing we 
can’t handle. We experienced a delay in getting 
our 2 leaky classrooms demolished so work on 
this is ongoing. Work is proceeding with the 
strictest health and safety to ensure our children, 
staff and our neighbouring providers are all safe. 
After the demolition of these classrooms the 
Ministry of Education will be laying a new court 
area in this space and next to the hall. They will 
reinstate two netball courts and one basketball 
court. This will hopefully be in place by the 
beginning of term 2. 
Also this term the 4 new classrooms will be set 
up for use. The room sitting by itself on the court 
will be moved and placed next to Habitat 16. All 
of this work will be completed under very strict 
health and safety rules and regulations. 
Welcome to new staff 
Welcome to Kaye Bond in Habitat 16 and 
Shannon Corlett in Habitat 4 who have joined the 
Bayview whanau this year. We know both Kaye 
and Shannon bring great value to the team and 
have already made a fabulous start. Over the 
summer break our lovely Ms Grace became Mrs 
Willcocks! Dani married Matt at a special 
ceremony in January and I am sure you join us 
in congratulating them and wishing them a 
lifetime of happiness. 

HEART KIDS FUNDRAISER 
Bayview Primary celebrates International CHD 
day (Congenital Heart Defect) on Wednesday 
the 14th of February. 
You can enjoy beautiful home baking for only $2.  
We will also accept donations for this wonderful 
cause.  Wear red/pink mufti for a gold coin 
donation.  And we will have wristbands for $1. 
 

Don’t be late – last year we ran out of cookies!  
We will be outside the Multimedia Suite from 
8.30am on the 14th. 
Heart Kids is a charity that supports kids born 
with a CHD through life! 
Queries and Concerns 
As with everyone sometimes we don’t get things 
quite right. This of course makes us human. I 
want to assure you everyone at Bayview loves 
their job and really wants the best for every child 
here. Should you have an issue please 
communicate with the appropriate person. If it is 
regarding your child, your first stop should be the 
class teacher. Next stop is the Learning Group 
Leader: Harakeke – Jacob Allison; Kauanuanu – 
Alyssa Farrow; and Pikorua – Danielle Willcocks. 
Any health and safety type issues can be 
brought to the attention of either Shelley or 
myself. We both have an open door policy and 
often are able to see you when you call in to the 
office. On the odd occasion, we may not be free 
and may need to book another time with you so 
we apologise for this in advance.  
Communication 
We use a variety of methods to try to 
communicate with parents about school 
activities and events. A newsletter comes home 
every second Thursday with general news and a 
diary of upcoming events. Separate notices 
come home about specific events and trips so 
please check your child’s bookbag/schoolbag 
regularly for these. We also use our Bayview 
Primary facebook page (the one with the lion 
murals) to inform and celebrate events (Please 
note the Friends of Bayview School facebook 
page is only for fundraising information). Our 
school website is where you can find most 
information about how the school functions and 
you can notify us of an absence, pre-enrol a 
child, and sign up to receive our regular 
newsletter.  We have our ezlunch website for 
paying for stationery, hats, trips and sports 
teams this year and you can order your child’s 
lunch on ezlunch as well. We also communicate 
events on our electronic sign.  
We do try our best to let parents know what is 
happening and try to give lots of notice especially 
when money is required. Please help us help you 
by signing up to the electronic forms of 
communication and be proactive in checking 
your child’s bag for any “old skool’ notices! 
We look forward to working alongside you this 
year ☺ 
 

 

 

I C.A.R.E. 
At Bayview School we weave our 
I CARE values throughout 
everything we do. We value highly 
Citizenship, Attitude, 
Responsibility and Empathy. 
Every student has the potential to 
earn an I CARE award at the end 
of this year. To do this they will 
need to consistently demonstrate 
the values over the year. I CARE 
is not a check list that you can tick 
off, nor is it something a child can 
get if their parent organises events 
or activities. We take the awarding 
of I CARE certificates very 
seriously and evidence must be 
provided for a student’s name to 
be put forward for an award. Also 
for a student to receive a silver or 
gold, they must consistently 
display bronze and silver values 
accordingly. For more information 
on this please check out our 
website or come and speak with 
your child’s teacher. 

 

Dates for diaries 
Expectation meetings 8/2 

Little Hearts mufti day 
fundraiser 

14/2 

Long Bay Picnic 23/2 

Ice Skating rink in the 
hall 

28/2-2/3 

BOT mtg 6pm  1/3 

Hat Day 29/3 

Good Friday holiday 30/3 

Easter Monday holiday 2/4 

Easter Tuesday 
holiday 

3/4 

BOT mtg 6pm 5/4 

Parent feedback 
meetings 

4/4-13/4 

Hat day parade 13/4 

Term 1 finishes 2pm 13/4 

Term 2 begins 30/4 
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School Notices 

 

Welcome to our new 
pupils: 

 
Shannon Pidakala, Cindy Jiang, 
Myan Gray, Jarryd Bacon, Jayda 

Brown, Tyler Gabriel, Jason 
Gabriel, Marc Soehnel, Kirsten 

Soehnel, Jonathan Anderson, Nini 
Zhao, Ron Zuo, Sarah Giado, 
Deborah Im, Taiki Robertson, 

Miyako Robertson, Frankie 
Sangster, Koharu Takahashi, 

Akinari Saito, Sophie Hanson, Neil 
Baguilod, Vincenzo Nuttney, Ben 

Norman, Matthew Staples, William 
Rouse 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Habitat Photographs 
 

This year our Habitat photos will be 
taken in Term 1, on the 21st March 

2018. Please make sure to wear the 
correct full school uniform 

Hats 
A friendly reminder that all students must 
wear the approved school hat during 
terms 1 & 4 whilst outside. Hats can be 
purchased for $15.00 from the school 
office. We recommend parents apply 
sunscreen before school also. 
 

School Donations 
Please see the attached letter 
from the Board of Trustees 
regarding school donations.   
Thank you to the parents who 
have already paid this year.   
Receipts for tax purposes will be 
sent home shortly, if not received 
already. 
 

Travelwise  
As part of our 
Travelwise 
programme, we want to remind all 
parents to take care when driving 
around our school, and to pass this 
message on to friends and family.   
Please stick to the speed limit when 
driving past our school.   We can all 
play our part in keeping our children 
safe as they travel to and from 
school. 

 

School Picnic 
Long Bay Reserve 

Friday 23rd February 2018 
 

All children will 
be going to Long 
Bay for our 
annual school 
picnic on Friday 
23rd February. 
We have 
reserved Site 5. 

 
Our children will be travelling by bus 
to and from Long Bay. The cost is 
$5.50 per pupil. Please make 
payment through your Ezlunch 
account 
 
There will be a range of activities and 
children may go swimming in 
supervised groups. A sausage sizzle 
will be available, but all sausages 
must be pre-ordered. The cost is 
$2.00 per sausage.    
 
Everybody is welcome to join us! 
 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
9th   Feb             Head Peeps 
16th Feb Kauanuanu 
23rd Feb No Assembly 
02nd March Harakeke 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  2,4,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  5,16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1 

Glenfield Rugby Club 
“Come and play rugby for your local club.  Join Glenfield Rugby & Sports Club for the 2018 
season.  Make friends, have fun and develop your rugby skills. 
Glenfield Junior players are aged from 4  - 10 years old.  Both boys and girls are encouraged 
to play.  For boys and girls aged 4 – 6 the focus is on learning ball skills, team work and the 
fundamentals of rugby by playing  rippa rugby.  From 7 – 10 rugby skills are further developed 
and tackle rugby is played. 
Initial registration dates:  Wednesday 21st February 5pm – 7pm,  Sunday 4th March 2pm – 
4pm & Wednesday 14th March 5pm – 7pm at Kaipatiki Park, off Kaipatiki Road, Glenfield 
(entrance via Segedin Place) 
We will also be at Glenfield Mall on – 24th & 25th February plus 10th & 11th March – so come 
by and say hi! 
For more information or to register on-line go to www.glenfieldrugby.co.nz or contact Carol 
Herbert on 021 172 9245” 

 
Yummy Fruit Stickers 
 
We are once again 
participating in the Yummy 

Fruit programme this year.   A sticker 
collection sheet is enclosed with this 
newsletter. 
 
You can collect “yummy” stickers from 
apples and other fruit sold at Pak ‘n Save, 
New World and 4 Square stores. 
 
When completed, please return the sheets 
to Habitat 8. 
 
The more stickers we collect, the more 
sports equipment we earn! 

Community News 

  

Glenfield Greyhounds Rugby League Club 
What are you waiting for??.... Register your kids for the 2018 season and 
bring them along to our skills and drills sessions on Sunday 25th February 
and Sunday 4th March. 
We also have two New Zealand Warriors players who will be attending our 
registration day on the 4th March. 
Don't stress if you can't make any of these dates, you can also register online 
below: https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382 

AFTER SCHOOL ART CLASSES 
A fun and focused 6-week program for children aged 7 – 12yrs. 
With step-by-step guidance students will explore methods and techniques useful for 
developing skills in drawing and acrylic painting. 
Tuesdays in Birkenhead, 3.30pm – 5.00pm starting Feb 27. Cost $110  
Bookings: email eion@eionbryant.com, ph. 09 483 6703 
 

http://www.glenfieldrugby.co.nz/
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382


 


